
From: ceo [mailto:ceo@eastcountychamber.org]  
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2012 12:09 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: Letter from SD East County Chamber of Commerce 
 

Please accept the attached letter of support for the Quail Brush Generation 
Project from the San Diego East County Chamber of Commerce. 
 
Thanks you. 
 
Scott Alevy 
 
Scott Alevy 
President & CEO 
San Diego East County Chamber of Commerce 
201 S. Magnolia Ave, El Cajon, CA  92020 
(619) 440-6161 
Visit us at www.eastcountychamber.org 
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